
2024 Electoral Boundary Review Survey – Results 

We asked residents to complete a two-question survey regarding our Electoral Boundary Review. The survey, 

open from September 13 to October 2, was available online through our website, and in print in an issue of 

our quarterly newsletter and in two editions of The Community Press (Sept. 18 and 25). 

The survey, along with the overarching Electoral Boundary Review, was also publicized through Facebook and 

X (formerly Twitter) posts, with an episode of the Flagstaff County Podcast, and through a short video 

featuring Reeve Don Kroetch. 

In addition to the survey, residents were invited to email their feedback to PublicInput@flagstaff.ab.ca. We 

received three emails, one from a resident in favour of Option 1 (five divisions) and two from residents in 

favour of the status quo. Residents were also invited to a Public Open House on October 1. Five residents 

attended. 

During the approximately three-week campaign, we received 179 survey responses, including 14 printed 

ballots. The results are as follows. 
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